
27 March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear EYFS and families, 

 

I hope you are settling into a routine at home and finding some lovely activities 

to do with your family.  It has been great to see the sun shining this week and I 

hope you have been able to get out safely to enjoy it.  

 

I have noticed that some of you have been having a go at the activities on 

Education City.  I hope the games are lots of fun and a good way to practise the 

phonemes we have learnt at school.  

 

Keep checking our EYFS webpage.  There will be some new Phonics and Maths 

activities that you can have a go at with your family next week.  I am also 

putting a “100 Things to do Indoors” challenge on our webpage.  I can’t wait to 

hear about which activities you have tried!  I will add some more games for you 

to play on Education City too. 

 

We are also setting up a new email address so that you can keep in touch and let 

me know what you are all getting up to.  Your grown ups will also be able to get in 

touch if they need any support with your school work. 

 

Stay safe, keep smiling and speak soon! 

 

Love from 

 

Miss Wilman x 


